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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

         

In light of recent events, we are committed to ensuring the safety of your children, both online 

and offline. In these challenging times, guiding them through potential distress from online 

content related to the ongoing conflict is crucial. Open communication about their online 

experiences is encouraged, and seeking guidance from mental health professionals is advised if 

disturbing content affects them.  

 

I want to highlight the importance of being vigilant and informed when it comes to social media 

content that may be disturbing or harmful, particularly as it relates to the ongoing conflict. With 

the internet's reach and the speed at which information spreads, our children are exposed to a 

wide array of images, videos, and posts that may not be suitable for their age or emotional well-

being. 
 

Establishing clear boundaries for social media usage and emphasizing safety about online content 

are essential. Utilizing parental control tools for a safer online experience is recommended. Our 

aim is to guide, not disconnect, children from the digital world. Your active involvement makes a 

significant difference. 

 

Regarding recent comments about the war, we assure you of our commitment to the safety of 

students and staff. We maintain regular communication with law enforcement, implement robust 

security measures, ensure staff is well-trained for emergencies, and offer counseling support for 

students affected by international events.  

 

Open communication with parents is encouraged, and we appreciate your trust in providing a 

secure environment. If you have questions or concerns, feel free to contact us. We are here to 

support you in these challenging times. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Matthew Perrapato 

Superintendent of Schools   


